North Pacific Fishery Management Council

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 3136DT
Anchorage, Alaska 99510

Clement V. Tillion, Chairman
Jim H. Branson, Executive Director

Suite 32, 333 West 4th Avenue
Post Office Mall Building

Telephone: (907) 274-4563
FTS 265-5435

MEMORANDUM

TO: Chairmen's MgéE}Pg articipants

FROM: Jim H. Branson- [/ rd

DATE: June 17, 1981/

WELCOME TO ALASKA! We hope your trip was pleasant and that you enjoy your stay
in Homer. If you need anything, Judy and Peggy will be glad to help you.

The meeting will be at the Elk's Hall on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday begin-
ning at 9 a.m. Staff cars will shuttle back and forth from Land's End to town
every morning and evening and whenever else it's needed.

Lunch will be available at the Elk's Hall dining room, or if you prefer, there
~ are several small cafes in the downtown area.

A picnic at Halibut Cove is planned for Monday evening. If the weather turns
bad Monday, the picnic may be postponed until Tuesday evening. Take a warm

jacket and wear comfortable walking shoes.

Again, WELCOME! We are glad that yéu can share some of our beautiful Alaska
with us.
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